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We have seen over one hundred families for assessments and therapy sessions since
moving our services online. The team of have also been busy on the email and telephone
helpline; responding to questions from parents, therapists, young people and adults who
stammer. Three of our therapists volunteered to be redeployed and have been
supporting the nursing team in the Intensive Care Unit at the Whittington Hospital.
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and when on.hn?, l.t worked :?USt online as I feel more safe and
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Given how worried many of our clients and their families were about the prospect of not
being able to come to the Centre, it has been given us enormous satisfaction to be able to
maintain the same quality of service throughout what has been such a difficult time for
so many. We are acutely aware of the effects of increased anxiety on those who
stammer, making it all the more worthwhile to be able to provide continuity and a source
of support. We have been delighted to hear from our clients, their families, and our

speech and language therapy colleagues about the difference MPC-Online has been
aking to their everyday lives.

Now the staff team have set themselves a new challenge: to support Action for
Stammering Children (ASC) in raising funds to help children who stammer and their
families. On Sunday 26 April, the MPC team, joined by a number of staff from the past,
will join the 2.6 Challenge, an initiative organised by the London Marathon and others to
generate the funds that would have been raised by charities such as ASC. The MPC team
will ‘run’ a marathon and you can sponsor us at:

p ™ http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/michaelpalincentreforstammering




